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Welcome to this month’s newsletter, regarding the 
progress being made on the construction of the 
Mildenhall Hub, a major national project to deliver 
a better school, improved leisure facilities, and 
integrated community and public services.

The multi-million pound project will create modern 
accessible services to people living in and around the 
town, and from the surrounding area, and includes a 
new school, children’s centre, new leisure facilities, a 
health centre, facilities for Suffolk Police, West Suffolk 
Council and Suffolk County Council, as well as a 
library, job centre and Citizen’s Advice centre. 
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MILESTONE ACHIEVED

Works to the steel frame superstructure have now 
completed, with the final steel beams installed on 
Friday 20th September. The steel frame completion 
marks an important milestone for the project.

Installation of the precast planks have now been 
completed to zones two, three and four which has 
allowed works to progress on the ground floor slabs 
across these three zones. Structural topping (finished 
surface) has commenced on zones three and four with 
two to begin in the coming weeks.

Metal decking to the roof elements of this building has 
completed across zones two, three and four and will 
be commencing on zone one imminently. 

Another important progress update is the 
commencement of the metsec walls to the perimeter 
on zones three and four. This starts the process of 
enabling the building to be made watertight.

The project is being managed and coordinated by our 
leading team of construction professionals, with years 
of combined experience. Our trusted supply chain are 
doing a brilliant job of bringing all of the elements of 
this build together and we thank them for the progress 
made so far.
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For more information about the history of the Mildenhall Hub project go to www.mildenhallhub.info
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Windows will begin to be installed to zone three as the 
metsec completes; an important next step for the Hub.

Ground floor slabs and structural topping for zones two, 
three and four will complete.

Main roofing works will begin over the coming weeks 
for zones two, three and four.

JEANS FOR GENES DAY

On Friday 20th September the Mildenhall Hub site took 
part in Jeans for Genes day which raises valuable funds 
for children affected by genetic disorders.

The Mildenhall site alone raised an impressive £110 for 
charity. Thank you for your kind generosity.


